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Newsletter Spring 3 11.2.22 

Buzz Club 

Some of you may have noticed a few of our children wearing some very snazzy badges around school recently.  We 

have introduced Buzz Club, which is a special opportunity to reward our amazing pupils who do their best, try their 

hardest and generally embody our school rules of being positive, committed and respectful – every single minute of 

every single day.  Class teachers have the (very difficult!) job of choosing a special person every week to join me for 

juice, cake and larks, usually on a Thursday afternoon.  We talk about our learning, and why we have been chosen, and 

it is a lovely opportunity for children to be recognised and rewarded for their fabulous attitudes.  So if your child 

comes home wearing a large, blue Buzz Club badge then you should be even more proud of them than you already 

are! 

Tesco Award 

We came third!  Thank you to everyone who posted their little blue token in our box, we will soon be receiving £500 

towards our allotment and developing our community garden at the front of school.  School Council will be helping 

me to plan how we are going to spend it. 

History Enrichment Day 

Year Four were at Bedale High School on Wednesday this week, for an immersive World War Two experience.  They 

came back, clutching their gas mask cases, and full of spam from the VE Day celebrations.  I’m reliably informed that 

they learned a lot too!  Well done Year Four, you Pollinated Bedale with your positive attitudes and politeness. 

All Age Service 

Rev James is planning a monthly All Age Service (along the lines of a family service), which will rotate around the 

three churches in the benefice.  We have been learning hymns old and new with him, and would love to see you all at 

the services.  We will be in touch will more information, just watch this space! 

Allotment 

The sun is shining and the Springtime sap will surely be rising soon – if anybody would be able to help our Gardening 

Year Sixes and me, we would be giddy with excitement!  You don’t need to have Monty Don skill levels – my bar is 

woefully low, please get in touch with Mrs Gatenby or Mrs Swatton. 
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Multisports Holiday Club 

JD and his fantastic team will be in school Monday to Thursday over half term, providing sporty child care for our 

pupils.  Your child should have a flyer in their bookbag, but if you’d like more details, just contact Mrs Gatenby and 

Mrs Swatton in the office. 

Head Lice 

It must be the Spring sunshine – we have had a case of headlice in school.  Please check your child!   

Forest Schools 

After a fabulous half term, Robins will be having their last session of Forest Schools next Thursday.  After half term, it 

will be Swifts Class’s turn.  Please can Year 1s make sure they wrap up super warm every Thursday, with lots of layers! 

Attendance 

Wrens EYFS: 94.3% 

Swifts Y1: 100% 

Robins Y2/3/4: 98.3% 

Hawks Y5/6: 98.4% 

Don’t forget you can also check out our Twitter account (@BurnestonSchool) to see what we’ve been up to!  You don’t 

have to have a Twitter account yourself, you can just google it, or follow via the school website (http://burneston.n-

yorks.sch.uk/ ). 
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Dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here’s what we’ve been up to this week: 

 

When What Who 

Wednesday 16th February Trampolining, Bedale High Limited places, Y5/6 

Thursday 17th February School closes for half term All  

Friday 18th February INSET day Staff  

Monday 28th February Return to school All  

Monday 7th March Bewerley Park residential Y5/6 

Wednesday 16th March Francophile Day, Bedale High Y5 

Wednesday 23rd March Big Drama Day, Bedale High Y5 

Monday 4th April Puppet workshops and 

performance 

All  

w/c Monday 4th April Parent/Carer consultation week all 

Friday 8th April School closes for Easter All  


